30 October 1994,

Des Smith,
H I
]

Republic of Ireland.

Dear Des,

Thank you for your kind letter of good wishes. It really was
most good of you to write. Please be in touch when you are
coming up here, since I would be delighted to see you.

Kindest Regards,

Dr John T Alderdice
PARTY LEADER





